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BOOK FAIR 

Calendar of Events 

 11-4 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 11-5 5th & 6th Grade Orchestra 

Concert  7pm  Eastview 

 11-6 End of 1st Trimester 

 11-6/11-13  Book Fair 

 11-9 “Grand” Event Breakfast   

8-9am  Library 

 11-12 Book Fair Family Night  

6-8pm  Library 

 11-16  Fall Play  7pm  Gym 

 11-17  Fall Play  7pm  Gym 

 11-18 Meet the Principal 

8:30am 

 11-20  6th Grade Dance 6-8pm 

 11-23/11-27 Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 12-2/12-18 MAP Testing-2nd 

thru 6th 

 12-2  PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 12-8  Holiday Sing 

 1st & 2nd-6pm 

 3rd & 4th-6:45pm 

 5th & 6th-7:30pm 

 12-16 5th Grade DARE Gradua-

tion 9am Multipurpose Room 

 12-18  Last Day of School be-

fore Break 

 12-19/1-4 Winter Break 

 1-5  Classes Resume 

 1-6  PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

 1-18 MLK Holiday-No School 

 1-27 5th & 6th Grade Orchestra 

Concert  7pm Eastview 

The Holiday Sing will take place 

on Tuesday, December 8th at 

Bartlett High School Auditorium.   

1st & 2nd 6pm 

Be at BHS by 5:45pm in cafeteria 

3rd & 4th 6:45pm 

Be at BHS cafeteria by 6:30pm 

5th & 6th 7:30pm 

Be at BHS cafeteria by 7:15pm 

HOLIDAY SING 

Centennial Newsletter 
AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK 

American Education Week begins November 16th.  Here is the list of the activities cur-

rently planned for the week: 

Monday, November 16th-Open House in the classroom from 8:30-9:30am 

This is for Parents/Guardians only.  No siblings. 

Tuesday, November 17th-Educator Day 

Wednesday, November 18th-Support Staff Day 

Thursday, November 19th-Bring your favorite book to school to read/share 

Friday, November 20th-Wear Your Favorite College or Sports Team  

SAFETY FOR OUR STUDENTS 

It has been noticed during primary dismissal at the main entrance, students are going 

in the landscape area, throwing mulch chips, and climbing on the trees and black iron 

fencing along the brick wall.  In addition, children are running on top of the raised 

planter wall surrounding the trees.  The areas mentioned are not intended to be play 

areas and can pose a danger to your children.  For the safety of all Centennial children, 

please do not allow them to continue to play in these areas.  A more appropriate and 

safer option is to take your child to the playground on the east side of the building.  Our 

PBIS pillars of respectful and responsible behavior extend beyond the doors of Centen-

nial.  Your support in helping your child show their Eagle Pride at dismissal is greatly 

appreciated. 

The Monster Book Fair: Reading 

is SOOO Much Fun! will be Fri-

day, Nov. 6th-Friday, Nov. 13th.  

Join us on Monday, Nov. 9th for 

a “Grand” parent breakfast from 

8am-9am.  The book fair will be 

open afterschool until 3:15pm 

every day.  And be sure to stop 

by for our Family Night on 

Thursday from 6-8pm.  Get some 

of your Holiday Shopping done! 

MAP TESTING 

Check us out on-line: 

http://www.edline.net/

pages/Centennial_School 

WINTER ATTIRE 

Please make sure your child is dressed for 

the winter.  Nov. 1st to the first day of 

Spring, no child will be allowed outside 

for recess if they are wearing shorts. 

MAP Testing for 2nd through 6th grades 

will be December 2nd-18th.  Please make 

sure your students are in school for this 

important assessment.   


